
  

LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT: 
 
 MERCER COUNTY  
 BID NOTICE 

FABRICATION & DELIVERY OF BRIDGE BEAMS FOR 
BRIDGE:  FRA T70B-1.82B BROCKMAN ROAD 

 
 
 Sealed bids will be received by the Board of Mercer County Commissioners for bridge beams to be 
used on FRA T70B-1.82B Brockman Road in Mercer County. 
 
 Bids must be submitted to the Clerk of the Board of Mercer County Commissioners, located at 
Central Service Building, 220 West Livingston Street, Room A201, Celina, Ohio 45822. 
 
 Bids will be opened at 10:00 a.m. on March 10, 2020. 
 
 Specifications and bid forms can be obtained by contacting the Mercer County Engineer's Office, 
located at 4884 Mud Pike, Celina, Ohio 45822 (Phone: 419-586-7759). 
 
 Each bid package for prestressed concrete box beam material and or conventionally reinforced 
(non-prestressed) concrete beams must be accompanied by a bid guaranty in accordance with Section 
153.54 of the Ohio Revised Code.  The bid guaranty shall be in the form of either: 
 1. A bond for the full amount of the bid, or 
 2. A certified check, cashier's check, or letter of credit pursuant to Chapter 1305 of the Ohio 

Revised Code equal to ten percent (10%) of the bid.   
 
 Contracts may be awarded for each project on a unit price basis to the lowest and best bidders. 
 
 The awarding agencies reserve the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any irregularities 
when the same are to the agency's advantage. 
 
      James A. Wiechart, P.E., P.S. 
      Mercer County Engineer 
 
      By order of the Board of  
      Mercer County Commissioners 
      Mercer County, Ohio 
 
 
      Kim Everman, Clerk 
 
 
This notice is posted on Mercer County's internet site on the world wide web.  To view this notice and other 
requests by the Board of County Commissioners, enter the address of www.mercercountyohio.org; click on 
"Commissioners" under Elected Officials then on "Requests for Quotes". 
 
Daily Standard:            Please advertise on February 25, 2020 
             Send affidavit and proof of publication.  Thank you. 
 


